
 
 

Prosperity Southwest Wisconsin 
contact@prosperitysouthwest.com 

March 26, 2025 

 

Subject: Support for Assembly Bill 25 and Senate Bill 28 Right of First Refusal for Wisconsin 

Transmission Companies 

 

I am writing on behalf of Prosperity Southwest to express our support for Assembly Bill 25 and Senate 

Bill 28, which focus on the Right of First Refusal (ROFR) for Wisconsin transmission companies. 

 

These bills are of crucial for Wisconsin businesses and would ensure Wisconsin retains authority over the 

safety and reliability of our state's power grid.  

 

The implementation of ROFR is vital for the continued development and operation of our power grid, 

especially as businesses and groups like ours work to attract additional businesses to Wisconsin and to 

spur economic growth in our state. 

 

Thank you for considering this legislation and its impact on our region and economy.  We believe ROFR 

is the right policy ensure the ongoing availability of safe, reliable and affordable power for Wisconsin’s 

economy. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Olivia Otte 

President, Prosperity Southwest  

 


